
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Scholastic Book Fair!  We sold just over 
$1631 (minus GST) = net sales of $1517 which earned us 50%; PLUS 2 bonuses, 10% for 
having the fair in February—I LOVE TO READ MONTH, and 10% for this being our second 
book fair of the year!  That’s a total of 70% profit which is $1061 in free books for the 
library!  
 
The Parent Event draw winner was Shakira from Pre-School!  She won $25.00 in books 
for herself and $25.00 for the Pre-school class. Congratulations! 
 
Our classroom contest winners were: 
Pre-School - All students received a participation prize 
K - Rylie  Grade 1 - Summer  Grade 2 - Nate Grade 3 - Frank 
Grade 4 - Jamie Grade 5 - Benjamin Grade 6 - Nezz Grade 7 - Josie 
Grade 8 - Shannon     High School - Cole 
 
All participants in the classroom contests also received a participation prize. 
 
Thank you again for supporting us in this literary fundraiser! 
 

        -Mrs. Anderson  

Library Days: 

Monday - Grade 2 & Grade 6   

Tuesday - Pre-School & Kindergarten 

Wednesday - Grade 3 & Grade 5 

Thursday - Grade 1 & Grade 7 

Wednesday - Grade 4 & Grade 8 


